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November 7th, 1932.

My dear Mr. Currie,

I wish to thank you for your letter of 

the 3rd instant, concerning the honorary degree 

of Doctor of Laws which has been conferred 

upon me by the University of the State of 

New York.

I very much appreciate your congratulations 

and I feel especially happy to be in such 

company as yours in the Doctorate of the State 

of New York.

Faithfully yours,

Sir Arthur w. Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 

Montreal, 
Canada.


